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§ Dansville High School’s PALS (Student Assistance Leadership and Service) held a 

“One-Day Drive” to collect items needed by Lansing’s Homeless Angels. The group 
was able to deliver a carload of coats, gloves, hats and blankets to help those 
struggling during the cold weather. 
 

§ Congratulations to the Dansville High School FFA students who participated at 
District Leadership Contest. Two teams received Gold and alternate to Regionals. 
Students participating included: Gaby Ankney, Mike Malthaner, Bethany Wilkins, 
Levi Zeitz, Olivia Calderone, Sybella Leverton, Megan Sorenson and Lexi 
Krumbach. 

 

 

 
 
 


